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From: Office of the Registrar
To: Zulma DeBonis
Subject: Redacted - Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2025-0163
Date: Wednesday, August 13, 2025 11:24:29 AM


From: Ontario Energy Board <webmaster@oeb.ca> 
Sent: Wednesday, August 13, 2025 10:19 AM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Cc: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Subject: Redacted - Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2025-0163
 


LETTER OF COMMENT


Comments:
I'm personally ok with the distribution fee increase as described. However, my residential
apartment has been zoned as commercial space for the 3 years I've lived here and I have not
been able to get any help correcting that. I've been paying 75 dollars a month base delivery fee
instead of the residential 15 dollars and need help correcting this


Name: James McNally


Do you reside in the impacted service area?: Yes
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